


Treasurer’s Report: PAC Meeting March 12,2024

Paid final iPad invoice of $6,075.63

Panago Fundraiser cheque was $265.00

Bingo Concession income $109.00 (minus expenses)

Grade 5/6 movie cost was $16.75/student; PAC pays $12.50 for the movie bundles when Char
orders (and we re-sell these for $16) — next year can we pre-purchase movie bundles instead? Or
is the price based on a private screening cost?

Next meeting — | will bring a budget outline for 2024/25 and year to date financials (currently we
are at an approx $10,000 deficit due to reduced fundraising and availability of funds from
previous years (not including the unpaid funds listed below)

Bank Balances as of March 10:

Chequing Account $42,775.56
Gaming Account $8,103.67

Approved Allocated Funds (unpaid):

Trees/Landscaping 2021/22 S0 (rescinded this at Jan 9/24 meeting)
School Field Trips 2023/24 515,000
Landmark Gr 5/6 Movie $1,572.55

DPAC Report

Superintendent Viveka Johnson spoke to the current issues being discussed provincially
regarding cell phone use in schools. Our SD5 policy is that there is to be no cell phone use during
instructional time in classrooms unless directed by the teacher. Ongoing discussions at the
provincial level and outcomes will be shared as they happen.

2024/2025 school calendar to be approved in March and then tentative calendars for the
following two years to be started as well.

Adopted an amended budget for 2023/24 :
Catchment areas for Cranbrook area has been determined and can be found on SD5 website.

The School District is not obligated to seek stakeholder input but our SD5 had 3 community
sessions to offer opportunity for parent/stakeholder involvement.

Committee Day meetings are Feb. 26.

Pink Shirt Day is Feb. 28 ; : '
Vision Zero grant applications submitted for 4 schools in Cranbrook for flashing speed signs; KO,

Pinewood, Highlands, and TM Roberts.






